
December 1, 2023

Dear CRES Parents and Guardians,

*STUDENTS CHANGE HUNGER CHALLENGE UPDATE: We are excited to share that our school has donated 884 pounds of
food to Fulfill since we began our Students Change Hunger Challenge in October. Great job, CRES! From now until
January 12th, we are collecting the following items as a school:
Canned tuna, chicken & salmon, canned veggies, cooking oils, shelf-stable milk, canned fruits, fruit juices, ready-to-eat
canned meals such as chili (bean, chicken, beef), stew (vegetable, chicken, beef), ravioli (cheese, beef), chicken w/rice &
vegetables, spaghetti & meatballs, and hot cereals (Suggestions: oatmeal, steel-cut oats, farina, muesli). Please
Remember, no glass containers. A HUGE thank you to all of you who have and continue to donate to help those who
suffer from food insecurities. #CRESCares

*Two great PTO events are coming: Frosty’s Holiday Shop is tomorrow at the Primary School. This holiday favorite is an
opportunity for children in Pre-K through 5th grade to shop for loved ones in a safe and comfortable environment with
the help of friendly student elves. The CRES School Store is also on the schedule for Dec 12-13. Please mark your
calendars and see the information below for all the details!

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ui=2&ik=99abd8accf&attid=0.1&permmsgid=msg-f:1784084583542188939&th=18c25779eb486b8b&view=att&disp=inline&realattid=f_lp1c4wus0


*Picture retakes will be on Monday, December 4. As per the picture company, if your child is retaking an image and has
already placed an order, the students MUST bring in the original package and provide it to the photographer. Your order
will be replaced using your new image.

*Please click here for information from the Colts Neck Historical Preservation Committee about the “Country Christmas”
event taking place on Sunday, December 3 at the Montrose Schoolhouse.

*The CNPTO is collecting complete sets of new and like-new board games for CRPS indoor recess. Suggestions include
Connect 4, Sorry, Trouble, Guess Who, Jenga, UNO, playing cards and more. The drop-off location is in the main lobby of
Conover Road Primary School through Monday, December 4th. View the FLYER here.

*Please click here for today’s CRES Scoop broadcast.

Upcoming events...

December 2 at 4:30 p.m. - Colt Neck community Tree Lighting (rain date Dec. 3). CRES Choir performance

December 4 - School picture retake day

December 12-13 - School Store during lunches

All our best,

Jim Osmond and Merri Milano

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1S2dFiOqqAv5dVrMlGGDdcVidmVRrZd3-/view?usp=sharing
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ui=2&ik=99abd8accf&attid=0.2&permmsgid=msg-f:1784084583542188939&th=18c25779eb486b8b&view=att&disp=inline&realattid=f_lplxs4hu1
https://youtu.be/ip84d2IEGiQ

